
Penn Hills 
Open House/Senior Fair 

at the Senior Center  
 Friday, May 17, 2024 

10am to 1pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Friday, May 17, 2024, from 10:30 am to 1:00 pm, the Penn Hills Senior Service 
Center and our wonderful friends at Juniper Village will be holding a Senior Fair in 

YOUR Center Activity Room 1st floor. This is also an OPEN HOUSE for our 
neighbors, families, and friends to come and take part in the Senior Fair, tour YOUR 
Center and learn about all we offer. So, please invite them. Our friend, Sheri from 
UPMC will be here with the UPMC van to offer some tests, i.e. bone density, blood 
pressure, etc. This is all FREE. Make plans to attend, stay for lunch and show your 
support. This will also serve as our Open House for Older Americans Month and 
there may be visitors from other senior centers here. There will also be opportunities 
for our seniors to travel to other Centers via OPT during the month of May. Fair 
begins at 11 am to 1 pm, but you can come to YOUR Center for coffee and goodies 
earlier, we love the company! 
 
A box lunch will be available for all seniors that day as well as some other 
goodies. If you would like lunch, please call Linda (412-244-3410), Michele 
(412-244-3400) or Phyllis (412-244-3407) NO LATER than May 10, 2024, to 
reserve one. If you would just like to come by and get some valuable info, visit the 
UPMC van, tour the Center, talk with the staff, etc., you are encouraged to do so. 
This fair is open to all interested parties in Penn Hills & the surrounding areas; if 
you have never been here and would like to know what we are about, please take 
advantage of this invitation. While the Fair will be over at 1:00 pm, there will still 
be information available, the staff will be here to talk with you and take you 
around the building until 3:30 pm. For more information, call 412-244-3400-412- 
244-3407. Hope to see you HERE!!!!! 


